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Childcare from 9:00am to 3:00pm
5 days a week in term time

For further information, please contact Nicola Tedore.

Nicola.Tedore@westway.org

074370 57411



This term

After the half term we will be focussing on winter and myself.
We will be celebrating different festivals such as Diwali,
Christmas and Hanukah.  We will also be focusing on key
vocabulary and will give your child a selection of words to
take home to reinforce this.

Last term we focused on
autumn and black history
month. The children were
able to participate in a range
of activities which can be
seen in the pictures.

Last term activities



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Meeting with key person

We will be having one to one meetings
with all parents this term about your
child’s progress. Please arrange a date
and time with your key person so you
can look at your child’s individual
learning and ensure that you are set
up on tapestry. 

Outdoor play

We are approaching winter and it is getting colder,
but we will still be taking the children outside.
Please ensure your child is provided with warm,
waterproof clothing with wellies. 



How to encourage your child to
communicate

Start with getting your child’s
attention so that they are able to
focus. Reduce any distractions such
as a tablet or television. It makes it
easier for children to listen and
engage. 
Build on what your child says by
adding one or two words. 
If you ask your child a question give
them at least 10 seconds to respond. 
Use simple languages and keep
sentences short. 

Things you can do at home
with your child

Talking and listening to your child will
improve your child’s language. This
can be done through activities such
as reading with your child, singing
and having conversations.
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